
Hope everyone is enjoying a great start to the new year!  We are now in the home 
stretch for our community of practice. 

There is a new “Bonus” tab on the website. Check out this space for new content for 
those months (January and April) when there are no scheduled webinars. The 
January bonus, now posted, is Service Learning. 

We also encourage you to check out the “Resources” tab. 

Recent resources that community members have posted include: 
 Marg’s link to an interesting article on transition planning
 Kathy sharing a thought-provoking article on what it means to live with 

complex communication needs
 Shirley on the great resource Tar Hill Reader
 Monica’s links for practical information on literacy assessments, self-advocacy 

and literacy frameworks

Please consider:
 Adding a comment to these contributions (we need to let our community 

members know we appreciate their sharing!)
 Scrolling back and revisiting some of the earlier contributions (and maybe 

adding a comment)
 Posting at least three new recommendations of your own over the next three 

months. 

Learning for All Dates for 2015

Watch your email on Tuesday, February 2nd for the agenda for the upcoming Webinar
#3 Rethinking the Role Educational Assistants plus learning guide and research links

Tuesday, February 10 4 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
Live webinar Rethinking the Role of Educational Assistants
(archived version to be posted February 11)

Watch your email on Tuesday, March 3 for the agenda for the upcoming Webinar #4 
Supporting Successful Transitions: Five Perspectives plus learning guide and research 
links

                                                                                          



Tuesday, March 10 4 p.m. to 5 p.m.
Live webinar: Supporting Successful Transitions: Five Perspectives
(archived version to be posted March 11) 

Watch your email on Tuesday, April 14 for info on the bonus posting Revisiting 
Special Education Practices

Please complete your registration to confirm your participation in the May 12 wrap-
up day by Tuesday, April 28.

Tuesday, May 12 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
Wrap-up day in Edmonton

Please feel free to contact us with any questions, ideas or feedback!

                                                             

                                                                                          


